
Application Letters – Audit Committee 2023/2024 

 

Annika Boekenstijn 

Dear GMA, 

Hereby I would like to run again for the Audit Committee, for the association’s year 2023-2024. 

During my board year I learned that I have a soft spot for finances. Structuring all the numbers and 

making sure there are no mistakes is something I have grown accustomed to. And if there are any 

mistakes, I really enjoy the challenge of making sure everything falls into place. This came in very 

handy the past few years in the Audit Committee and I would like to continue this next year. Due to 

my experience in the Audit Committee I have a lot of experience in checking the finances of SIB and 

keeping an overview of what still needs to happen for, for example, the financial year report. I also 

learned what possible pitfalls can be for the treasurer and what to look out for during the audits. In 

addition to knowing how to check the finances and ask critical questions I am also able to help in 

complicated situations due to my feeling for numbers and previous experience. 

Kind regards, 

Annika 

 

Léon Gerridzen  

 

Dear GMA, 

I would hereby like to run for the Audit Committee again for the association year of 2023-2024.  

In the last few years, I have been able to keep an eye on SIB’s finances through the viewpoint of  

both Treasurer and member of the Audit Committee. Since I am still closely involved in SIB’s  

finances, I would like to continue doing my part supporting Matthijs during the next academic  

year, and to bring my experience into practice once again in order to ensure the association  

stays financially healthy. 

Yours truly, 

Léon Gerridzen 

 

 

 



Mila Subotički  

 

Dear GMA, 

By this letter I want to apply for the audit committee of the year 2023/2024. 

This year I was the treasurer of SIB and I really liked making sure sib was financial doing well. I’m good 

with numbers and figuring stuff out. I also liked making sure that everything was correct and I think I 

will be a good fit for the audit committee for those reasons. I want to support the next treasurer, 

Matthijs, with his job and I think it would be valuable to have last year treasurer in the committee. I 

also want to note that I did not once committed fraud this year!! That said, I hope you find me 

suitable to be a member of the audit committee. I would be honoured to be part of the financial side 

of sib one year longer. 

Kind regards,  

Mila  

 


